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The company is very concerned because the rate quoted by the municipal utility was nearly
300% more than stand-by rates charged by other utilities. If this legislation were to be
enacted, ADM is concerned that keeping its processing plant in Greater Minnesota will no
longer be financially feasible.

This legislation would create uncertainty for all municipal and cooperative electric
utility customers seeking to produce their own renewable and efficient energy. It could impact
economic development in Greater Minnesota, and the thousands of jobs in renewable energy
in our state.

I cannot support this legislation.

Governor

cc: Senator Michelle L. Fischbach, President of the Senate
Senator Paul E. Gazelka, Senate Majority Leader
Senator Thomas M. Bakk, Senate Minority Leader
Senator Bill Weber, Senate
Representative Melissa Hortman, House Minority Leader
Representative Dave Baker, House
The Honorable Steve Simon, Secretary of State
Mr. Cal R. Ludeman, Secretary of the Senate
Mr. Patrick Murphy, Chief Clerk of the House of Representatives
Mr. Paul Marinac, Revisor of Statutes
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